

May 11, 2015

Marcia Moermond Legislative Hearing Officer

Dear Ms. Moermond:

The house located at 1220 Virginia, is nearing completion. The attached list of items still need to be completed and, if all goes smoothly, will be completed by the end of May. The credit union has stepped in to see this project through to completion. We have committed the \$23,300 necessary to complete the project.

As of Monday when I left the job site, the kitchen floor was in and the cabinets were being installed. On Tuesday, we are having an egress window installed so the new homeowner can easily finish a basement bedroom if they choose. There are two windows that are not new, so we have having them replaced also.

Thank you for the consideration you have shown so far. We respectfully ask for an additional two weeks until June 15^{th} to have the everything done as is seems there is always something that slows the process. But we are committed to completion by June 15^{th} .

Sincerely,

David C Sawin

CEO MN Catholic Credit Union